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Pediatric and adult ICUs are designed to provide highly specialized care for people with 
life-threatening conditions. This highly specialized care might include help to breathe 
using a breathing machine or medication to maintain a person’s blood pressure. 
The purpose of this research study is to work with children, young people, their families 
and friends, and healthcare professionals (who have pediatric or adult experience) to 
identify uncertainties about admission to, care in, and outcomes after ICU stays.  
 
We are asking children, young people, their families and friends, and healthcare 
professionals from across Canada to tell us what questions they would like research to 
answer about:  
1) Admission to a pediatric or adult ICU;  
2) Receiving care (e.g., medicines and treatments) in a pediatric or adult ICU;  
3) Outcomes after an ICU stay (e.g., how patients and families feel mentally, physically, 

and emotionally after they are discharged from a pediatric or adult ICU)  
  

Tell us what questions you would like answered by completing this survey: 

https://survey.ucalgary.ca/jfe/form/SV_4HqBhU5za5eJaT4 

We expect the survey will take 10 minutes to complete. 

Participation in this survey is voluntary. You will not be asked to provide any identifying 

information. All responses will be kept anonymous. This study has been approved by 

the University of Calgary Conjoint Health Research Ethics Board (REB24-0134). 

We recognize how busy you are and greatly appreciate you considering participating in 

this survey. If you have any questions, please contact Karla Krewulak at 

kkrewula@ucalgary.ca.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirsten Fiest, PhD 
Associate Professor 
Department of Critical Care Medicine, 
Cumming School of Medicine, University 
of Calgary 

Srinivas Murthy, MD 
Clinical Associate Professor 
Department of Pediatrics, Faculty of 
Medicine, University of British Columbia 
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